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June 14, 2001 

Subject: Violation Notice Dated 5-21-21 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing in regards to an air quality violation notice dated 5-21-21. The causes of the violation are 

from traffic on gravel county Merrill road which intersects my properties. On 6-3-21, we spread 

asphalt millings on the county road and our gravel parking lots. We also applied calcium chloride to 

suppress the dust. I had a conversation with my neighbor Dennis Schutte who is the one calling to 

complain. He now has my cell number to call me directly should we need to reapply calcium chloride 

sooner than normal. I am hoping this remedies the situation now that he has direct contact with me. 

you have any further questions or concerns please contact me. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Steve Messina, President 

Messina Trucking Inc. 

6386 Auburn Road 

Shelby Twp., Ml 48317 

586-731-0150 

sj@messinatrucking.com 


